
Mass Intentions 
Monday, July 3 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...Kate & Turk Weaver 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………...Wilfred Ruschau 

Tuesday, July 4 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity...………...Sr. Helen Yonkers &  

                                                              Sr. Helen French 

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Peace in our world  

Wednesday, July 5 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Leona Doherty 

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Juanita Kleibecker  

Thursday, July 6 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Eleanor Braun 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…..Michael Ruef 

Friday, July 7 
     7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Michael Zennie 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…..Jean Shampton 

Saturday, July 8 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….....Lawrence Tatone 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………...Stephen, Ethel & James  

                                                               Sichman 

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………...John Belcher 

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………..……Basil DePasquale 

Sunday, July 9 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners 

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......For our parishioners 

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….For our parishioners 

    11:30 AM Holy Trinity…………...Wayne Sutton 
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Zec 9:9-10; Ps 145:1-2, 8-11, 13-14; Rom 8:9, 11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

 
 

 

Confession Schedule 
 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Annie Foos 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 July 2, 2017 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


PASTOR’S PEN 
 

This weekend the parishes in Region 7 will be celebrating the Feast 

of the Precious Blood of Christ with the Missionaries of the Precious 

Blood. July 1st is the traditional Feast Day for the Precious Blood 

Congregation and we are given permission to celebrate this Solem-

nity in the various ministerial sites where our members are assigned. 

The scripture readings and prayers for Mass will come from those 

assigned to the Feast of the Precious Blood. 
 

The First time I traveled to California I had the opportunity to visit 

Yosemite National Park to see the giant sequoia trees. Listening to 

the presentation by the park ranger I learned that unlike most trees 

which have root systems that grow deep into the ground, the roots  

of the sequoia only go 10-15 feet below the surface. How can such a 

shallow root system hold up a tree that can grow up to 300 feet tall? 

The answer is found in standing together. Sequoias only grow in 

groves and their roots grow together and intertwine with one another 

giving them extraordinary strength. So, when the strong winds 

come, they hold each other up.   
 

As we celebrate the feast of the Precious Blood I got to thinking 

about how our lives are held together through the life-giving blood 

of Jesus. The Precious Blood of Jesus expresses the covenant of love 

that is share between God and God’s people, a covenant that is   

unconditional and eternal. You might say it is our way of standing 

together, of holding each other up.   
 

In the Gospel, we heard of a new covenant being initiate by Jesus. 

This new covenant was not seen as simply a “renewal” or 

“extension” of the covenants of old; it was to be understood as 

something foundational to the new age that was opening up to the 

people of God.   
 

In the Eucharistic meal we share, the symbolism of the chalice is 

beautifully united with the symbolism of the blood.  When the cup 

or chalice is spoken of in scripture it is seen as a vessel used for 

gathering and collecting. In today’s reading, Luke speaks of two of 

the three cups that were traditionally offered in the Passover meal…

the first cup, a cup of suffering, and the third cup, a cup of blessing.   
 

To have a share in the cup of suffering is to join in the struggle 

against Satan and the forces of evil and injustice that are at work    

in society. Just as Jesus said yes to the cup of his passion and death, 

our yes to the cup means that we are willing to take on the sufferings 

of Christ’s living body within our families, our parish, our city and 

country.   
 

The next cup that Luke spoke of in today’s Gospel was the third  

cup in the Passover meal, the cup of blessing. The cup of blessing   

is presented in celebration of and in thanksgiving for the new cove-

nant. With this cup of blessing we celebrate the presence of the reign 

of God already at work among us.   
 

At each Mass, the Eucharistic cup, the chalice, gathers together  

each of our lives, the suffering that cannot be avoided as well as the 

blessings of joy and hope that is found in Christ who is victorious 

over sin and death. Christ offers Himself to us--transforming us so 

that we can be “living chalices” for others, ready to pour out our 

lives as the living sacrament of Christ’s blood binding us together as 

one.  
 

As we continue to observe this year’s Fortnight for Freedom we  

hear the call to stand together, to lean on one another for strength 

and courage. Through the Blood of Christ our lives are intertwined 

so that even amid the storms of life we can remain faithful and 

strong as God’s holy people. 

PASTOR’S PEN continued… 

 
“The Precious Blood speaks to us 

of the greatest joy of all, 
that of knowing that we are loved by God.” 

(St. John Paul II, 1979) 
 

 

Prayers for Ordination 

Please remember Mr. Matthew Keller in your prayers this week 

as he will be ordained to the Diaconate on Saturday, July 8th at 

St. Henry, Ohio. Deacon Matt will serve his Diaconal Intern-

ship in the parishes of Region 7 during the next year. 

 

Each year dioceses around the  

country pray in a special way for 

the importance of defending reli-

gious freedom. The Fortnight for 

Freedom is from June 21—the vigil of the Feasts of St. John 

Fisher and St. Thomas More—to July 4, Independence Day. 

This year the theme is “Freedom for Mission.”  

 

It is good to love one’s country, but ultimate loyalty is due  

only to Christ and his kingdom. Nationalism becomes  

idolatrous when loyalty to the nation is more important than 

loyalty to Christ. Sts. Thomas More and John Fisher show us 

what faithful citizenship looks like. They loved and served their 

country. But when they were forced to choose between God’s 

Church and the king, they were faithful to the Church. May 

their example continue to illuminate the path for us, as we seek 

to faithfully serve our Church and country.   

 

As Pope Francis has said, “Religious freedom is not simply 

freedom of thought or private worship. It is the freedom  

to live according to ethical principles, both privately and  

publicly, consequent to the truth one has found.” To learn more 

and access resources, visit www.fortnightforfreedom.org. 

 

REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Happy Birthday Fr. Ken, July 8!  

We are so grateful for the love and  

support you provide to all of us.  

May God bless you abundantly for all 

you do to share God’s love with us. 

 

 

Prayer for Independence Day 
 

Father of all nations and ages, we recall the  

day when our country claimed its place among  

the family of nations; for what has been achieved  

we give you thanks, for the work that still remains  

we ask your help, and as you have called us from 

many peoples to be one nation, grant that, under  

your providence, our country may share your  

blessings with all the people of the earth.   

We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen.  

http://www.fortnightforfreedom.org


You’re invited to the First: St. Vincent de Paul Open House 

and Ice Cream Social!    

Come and see what St. Vincent de Paul has 

been able to do because of your generosity! 

Join us for hot dogs, ice cream, fellowship, and 

a tour of our pantry. 

When: After all Masses the weekend of July 29th and 30th (except 

after the 8:30 Mass at Holy Trinity). 

Where: At the Emmanuel St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry, located 

at 155 Franklin Street. 

 

Dayton Council 500 Knights of Columbus Steak Fry 

Please join us on Friday, July 14th from 6-9 p.m. for a steak dinner 

consisting of an 8 oz. New York Strip Steak, (cooked only medium 

to medium well), baked potato, salad, green beans, corn, rolls, 

desert and coffee for only $10 plus a donation of a can or food item 

for the local food pantries. Adult beverages will be available at 

regular prices. 50/50 and Raffle. Please RSVP your steak dinner 

order to Larry Clark @ 937-470-3594 by Monday, July 10th. 

Thanks for your support.   

 
Marriage Uncorked hits the road for the summer starting with a 

Barn Party on July 8th from 7:00-9:00pm. The Marriage Ministry 

of Region 7 parishes invites you and your spouse to join us for a 

bonfire, music, and maybe even dancing as we enjoy each other’s 

company at the home of Peter and Sarah Park. Babysitting is NOT 

available for this or the August event, but we would still love to 

know if you are coming. Please email Anna Earl 

anna.earl7@gmail.com to RSVP and for directions. Bring an 

appetizer or sweet to share (feel free to make it bonfire friendly.) 

We will provide the wine and festivities! 

 

 

Novena is cancelled for Tuesday, July 4th 

 
Prayer List 

Larry Byrd                   Parker Cianciola         Joan Hicks                 

Bernard Chachula        Craig Hathaway         Evelyn Varmuza 

Sr. Montiel Rosenthal, S.C.  

 

Psalms Bible Study:  The Psalms lift to heaven the voice of Israel, 

forged over centuries of struggling to know and follow God 

through every sort of human circumstance.  In Jesus Christ, the 

Psalms become the voice of the New Israel---the Church.  Through 

the Psalms, the Holy Spirit teaches us to pray at all times and in all 

circumstances.  The Psalms help us to know God and to find 

ourselves in him.  Join us for the journey to study Psalms:  The 

School of Prayer in September at Emmanuel’s Education Center. 

See flyers in back of church to register. 
 

Happy Independence Day! 

  

 

 

Holy Trinity will host a Project Blessing lunch for the hungry on 

July 5, at Saint Paul's Lutheran Church on Wayne Ave. We need 

volunteers to do food prep, serve and bake cookies. If you would like 

to volunteer for the luncheon please call Ron Bird at 937.253.2344. 

Thank you! 

       We all know that Holy Trinity has the best cookie bakers in town. 

Will you make some to share? Cookies can be dropped of at the 

parish office July 3 between 8:00 and 4:00 p.m. or Wednesday, July 5 

before 10:00 a.m. Thank you! 

 

Holy Trinity Old Fashioned Holiday Bazaar 2017 –There will be a 

planning meeting Thursday, July 6 at 6:00 p.m. in the parish offices. 

Everyone who has ideas regarding a bigger, better bazaar is welcome 

to come share their ideas, in addition to all the chairpersons from last 

year.  

 

Craft Evening in preparation for the Craft Booth at the Bazaar will 

start up on Monday, August 14 in the cafeteria at Trinity Center. The 

time: 4:30 to 7:30 p.m. Every one interested in helping make crafts 

(you do not have to be super crafty) is welcome to come and help. 

Please bring any ideas you my have for crafts to this first meeting so 

we can plan our time together. Thank you. 

 

Are you a fan of the Dayton Dragon’s?  We are 

gathering a group of parishioners to join together for 

an evening game on July 22 and would love to have 

you with us. Tickets are $12 each. Call the parish 

office if you are interested,. Rain or Shine, Win or 

Lose, we’ll have a good time! We still have a few 

tickets available. 

 

Remember Them in Your Prayers 

Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 

Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you or 

a family member is going into the hospital, please call the parish 

offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the hospitals 

of admissions. 

 

Mass Intention: If you are interested in having a Mass celebrated for 

a deceased loved one at Holy Trinity, call the parish office.  

 

A Note of Thanks was received from Catch the Building Spirit for 

our contribution of $2000 from our Outreach Ministry Account and 

the $444 donated at the signing of the boards for the construction of 

the house. 

 

The Parish office will be closed Tuesday, July 4. 

 

Regional Blood Drive is July 13. See the insert in the bulletin for 

details. 

 

 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 25, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                 Budget               Collection 

                                               $7300.00              $6193.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):   ($7022.00) 

St. Vincent DePaul:               $  688.20 

Peter’s Pence collection:       $1282.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for June 25, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget Collection 

                                             $6100.00             $3692.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):    ($2531.05) 

Peter’s Pence collection:     $1457.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:anna.earl7@gmail.com


 

  

 
Free Catholic information booth: at the Montgomery County 

Fair - Monday-Saturday, July 10-15, 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. in the 

Coliseum building at the Fairgrounds, 1043 South Main Street 

Dayton. Free Rosaries, Scapulars, books, etc. Take your photo with a 

Pope Francis life-size cutout! Free entry 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. weekdays. 

For more information about the Fair, call (937) 224-1619 or http://

www.montcofair.org/. Volunteers needed to prepare for and staff the 

booth with the Legion of Mary. Call or text Gloria Dodd at (937) 999-

1263. 

 

Golf Tournament to Support Catholic Social Services 

The 12th Annual Pat Rupp Memorial Golf Tournament is just around 

the corner, on Monday, July 24. Play at the world-renowned NCR 

County Club Golf Course in Kettering where you’ll enjoy lunch, 

dinner & refreshments; friendly competition; cool swag; and great 

golf – all to benefit Catholic Social Services of the Miami Valley. 

Proceeds support programs that help children and families throughout 

the agency’s eight-county service area. Register online at https://

cssmv.ejoinme.org/golf or call (937) 223-7217 ext. 1106 for more 

information. 

 

Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking a full-time grant writer/

manager. The position will work at our Dayton office and will be 

responsible for researching, writing, and reporting on grant 

opportunities to continue our work. The grant writer is also 

responsible for other writing in the organization like blogs, 

newsletters, etc. Must love to write and have a passion for pro-life 

work. Send resume and cover letter to hr@elizabethnewlife.org. 

 

Catholic Homeschool Conference—July 14-15, 2017 

The IHM Dayton Homeschool Conference will be held at St. Peter 

Church-Family Life Center, 6161 Chambersburg Rd, on Friday, July 

14th (12:00-6:30pm) and on Saturday, July 15th (9:30am-3:30pm). 

This is the perfect event for those who are curious and want to 

discover more about Catholic homeschooling. Admission is free and 

pre-registration is not required. Please visit www.ihmconference.org 

or email info@ihmconference.org.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

              MartyFoos                     mfoos@gplawdayton.com 

             937-913-0200                201 East Sixth Street  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
  

Kathy Buschur        Raymond Garman     Maryanne Peet             

Donna Butts            Jennifer Grant            Theresa Riggs      

Betty Criner            William Miekle          Tony Riggs       

Joe Franchina          Ted O’Connor           Theresa Ryan              

Herman Gabriel      Jim Peacock               Tom Zukowitz                 

 Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military 

Rebekka Anders               Greg Marcus         Tim Melvin            

Nick Borton                     Alex McGarvey     David Musgrove 

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Zachary McIntyre  Jessica Pruitt 

Gary Eilers                       Matthew Melvin    Susan Varmuza     

Cody Landers        

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for June 25, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $6090.00 

Charity:         $  127.00 

Peter’s Pence:        $1706.00 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

Place your ad here 

 
 

 

Rest in the Peace of Christ 

 

 Soon Sil Kim 

Join us for Coffee and Donuts next 

Sunday following the 10:00 Mass 

in the school cafeteria. 

All are welcome. 

http://www.montcofair.org/
http://www.montcofair.org/
https://cssmv.ejoinme.org/golf
https://cssmv.ejoinme.org/golf
mailto:hr@elizabethnewlife.org
http://www.ihmconference.org
mailto:info@ihmconference.org
calvarycemeterydayton.org
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:mfoos@gplawdayton.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com

